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Slime Time: Things Get Messy As BBCH Hosts Camp Week! 

The Barbara Bush Children’s 
Hospital (BBCH) hosted its 
third annual Camp Week 
Aug. 5-9. 
 
Patients and families were able 
to participate in fun crafts, relay 
race competitions and make-
your-own trail mix. They also 
voted on which two care team 
members would get slimed 
Thursday afternoon (sorry  
Angalee Reali, RN, and Matt 
Williams, CNA)! 
 
A big BBCH thank you to 
everyone who made this week 
of fun possible: Allagash Brew-
ery, Laugh Loud Smile Big Cup-
cakes, Saco & Biddeford Sav-
ings Institution, The Press Hotel 
& UNION Restaurant, Slugger 
The Sea Dog, Circus Smirkus, 
Rosemont Market and Bakery, 
Caravan Beads and Miss New 
Hampshire! 



Jason Moran, MD, has 
recently joined Maine Medi-
cal Partners – Medical On-
cology as a new medical 
hematologist/oncologist. 
He specializes in hemato-
logic diseases, including be-
nign disorders of hemosta-
sis/thrombosis and benign 
blood cell disorders. He al-
so cares for patients 
with blood cancers.  
 
He completed his fellow-
ship in hematology and on-
cology at Beth Israel Dea-
coness Medical Center 
(BIDMC) in Boston, where 
he served as chief medical 
resident and chief fellow, 
and served as an instructor 
at Harvard Medical School.  
 
He also completed a transi-
tional year of residency 
training at Massachusetts 
General Hospital in ana-
tomic and clinical pathology 
before focusing on internal 

medicine and hematology-
oncology at BIDMC.  
 
Dr. Moran graduated vale-
dictorian at Georgetown 
University School of Medi-
cine in Washington, D.C., 
where he earned his medical 
degree. 

 
 

Benjamina Razsa, MD, 
has joined Maine Medical 
Partners – Hospital Medi-
cine. Dr. Razsa is Board 
certified in internal medi-
cine and received her medi-
cal degree from University 
of Ljubljana Medical School 
in Slovenia. She completed 
her residency here at Maine 
Medical Center. Dr. Razsa’s 
clinical interests include 
general internal medicine.  
 
When not working, she en-
joys hiking, running, camp-
ing and skiing. 
 
 

Raymond Klein, MD, has 
joined Maine Medical Part-
ners – Hospital Medicine. 
Dr. Klein received his medi-
cal degree from University 
of Wisconsin School of 
Medicine and Public Health. 
He completed his residency 
at Dartmouth-Hitchcock 
Medical Center where he 
was chief resident. During 
his chief year, Dr. Klein 
was an instructor at the 
Geisel School of Medicine 
and worked as a hospitalist 
physician at Dartmouth-
Hitchcock and the affiliated 
VA Medical Center. 
 
His professional interests 
include hospital medicine, 
medical education and qual-
ity improvement. When not 
working Dr. Klein is an out-
door enthusiast and enjoys 
skiing, tennis and hiking, as 
well as watching profession-
al and college sports. 
 

Amy Buczkowski, MD, 
has recently joined Maine 
Medical Partners - Pediatric 
Hospital Medicine. After 
earning her bachelor of sci-
ence degree in biomedical 
engineering from North 
Carolina State University, 
she went on to earn her 
medical degree at the Uni-
versity of North Carolina. 
She then completed her res-
idency in pediatrics at 
Maine Medical Center, 
which included an addition-
al year acting as chief resi-
dent.  
 
Her clinical interests include 
pediatric hospital medicine, 
newborn care, quality im-
provement and medical ed-
ucation.   
 
Outside of the hospital, she 
enjoys cooking and spend-
ing time outdoors with her 
family.  


